
Department of Port Control                                                    
 

 
Ordinance No.: TBD-2023       
 

Executive Summary 
 

The Department of Port Control (“Department”) is requesting authority to amend 
contract MA RC2019-87 with Nachurs Alpine Solutions, LLC to provide potassium 
acetate (Alpine RF-11) and sodium formate at a recalculated price; and to extend for a 
period of six months. 

 
 
Background/Purpose: 
The Department of Port Control (“DPC”) is required to maintain all taxiways and runways 
free and clear of accumulations of snow and ice during the winter season. To ensure these 
safe operations the chemicals Alpine RF- 11 (Potassium Acetate) and Sodium Formate are 
used for deicing purposes.  
 
Justification: 
Contract No. MA RC2019-87 expires on November 24, 2023. In order to bridge the gap 
between the current contract expiring and a new contract being executed, DPC is 
requesting a six-month extension, and allowing Nachurs to recalculate their pricing. 
Deicing chemicals are a necessity for the safety and operation of the airfield during the 
winter season.  
 
Anticipated Costs: 
$1,000,000 
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